
 
 

ABN  29  106 444 887 

 
28 September 2005 
 
 
 
 
Significant New Radiometric Anomalies Identified at Nuckulla Hill Joint Venture  
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Further to an announcement released yesterday by Southern Gold Limited, Hindmarsh Resources 
advises that analysis of airborne radiometric data has identified three previously unrecognised 
radiometric anomalies covering an area of 4 square kilometres within EL 3217, Nuckulla Hill 
(Southern Gold, Hindmarsh earning up to 35%). 
 
The radiometric anomalies identified have peak values up to 30 times greater than background, 
indicating the presence of anomalous uranium levels. The anomalies occur in and near salt lakes, 
and form part of a drainage system draining the highly uraniferous Hiltaba Granite immediately to 
the west.  
 
A ground radiometric survey and surface sampling program is now underway on the project to 
further define the radiometric anomalies. 
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